
 
 
 
SEA/da/Free School Meal Provision 
 
20th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Provision of Free School Meals during school closure 
 
I am writing to inform you that for the duration of the school closure, if your child is in 
receipt of Free School Meals (FSM), they will continue to be supported.  This will be in the 
form of e-vouchers, which can be exchanged at Asda supermarket.  
  
The e-vouchers can be emailed directly to your inbox.  If you wish to receive e-vouchers, 
please register your request by emailing fsm@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.  Please provide your 
child’s name and form.  If you are claiming for more than one child, please provide all 
details.  
 
Vouchers will be sent directly to the email address you provide.  If you would prefer to 
receive your e-vouchers by post, please confirm your postal address.  
 
While we work to process requests, if you require a packed lunch for your child, please 
email fsm@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.  School will be open between 12.00 – 2.00pm on 
Monday 23rd March 2020 for you to collect the packed lunch. 
 
As the situation develops, we will keep you informed.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support in this most unusual time.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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